
 

 

 

Provider Notice 

 

Date: December 30th, 2022   

 

 To:  CCP Florida Healthy Kids Providers   

 

Subject: Waive Co-Pays – FHK Enrollees     

 

Dear FHK Provider,  

Effective January 1, 2023, Community Care Plan will reinstate co-payments that had been waived in 
response to the aftermath of the recent Hurricanes.  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please call our Provider Operations Hotline at 1-855-819-
9506 or email ccp.provider@ccpcares.org.  

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation in working with us to keep our community healthy and 
safe. 
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